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October 9, 2015 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

 

Re:  Bid No., 15-16/05 District-Wide Paper Supplies  

 

 

NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 

 

The District is cancelling the above-referenced bid as of October 9, 2015.  The 

District is considering re-issuing a new bid for this project.  All vendors who 

submitted a bid for the above-referenced project will be notified when a new 

bid for the project is released.  The District appreciates the time and effort it 

took for vendors to prepare their bid responses and apologize for any 

inconvenience this matter may have caused. 

 

If you have additional questions regarding this cancellation, please contact 

Marie Hampton at mhampton@peralta.edu 

 


